

March 25, 2010

Mr. John Seerey-Lester Osprey, Florida

Dear John:

The fabulous gifts I received during my visit to Reno recently made their way to Dallas. Thank you for the inscribed copies of your beautiful book, *Legends of the Hunt*, and for the handsome giclee print. You are kind to share your incredible talents with me. I appreciate your generosity and support.

It was an incredible honor to serve as President, and I am deeply grateful for the trust that good citizens like you placed in me. During our time in the White House, Laura and I were inspired by the strength of the American people and sustained by your prayers and encouragement.

In the years ahead, we will continue our work toward the ideals that make our Nation so great: freedom, responsibility, opportunity, and compassion. This is our "charge to keep" as proud citizens of the country we cherish.

Laura and I send our best wishes to you and Suzie. May God bless you.

Sincerely,

George W. Bush